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Newsletter Term 4 Week 4, 2021  

Principal’s report  

Callington Show – What an incredible day on Sunday! The 
weather was perfect and the organisers had done a    
wonderful job preparing for the special event. Our bacon 
and egg sandwiches and sausage sizzle was very popular, 
so much so that we sold out of all our stock. Warm       
conditions meant we sold out of cold drinks too. We    
received some generous donations from Kanmantoo    
Bacon, The General@Cally, Woolworths Mount Barker, 
McCue’s bakery and Delta Produce. These donations    
allowed us to raise in excess of $3000 to support the 
learning and opportunities for our students. Please      
continue to support the businesses who support us. Many 
thanks to all the Parents/Carers and Staff who helped in 
many and various ways in the lead up to the show, on  
Saturday, Sunday and after the event. What a team! 
We hope families were able to see some of the school 
work that students had entered. There were art pieces, 
drawings, poetry, stories, sculptures, colouring            
competition entries and more. Some of our students won 
ribbons. These will be celebrated and presented at the 
assembly. Our R/1 students took part in two songs with 
legendary children’s performer, Peter Coombe. It was  
terrific to hear the classic songs Newspaper Mama and Mr 
Clicketty Cane playing at school again! 
Some of our students took part in a percussion              
performance, including using a Thong-a-phone. We have 
been loaned the Thong-a-phone for the rest of the term. 
Bring along your Havaianas and have a go!  
 
Play sharing – In lieu of no concert this year, our students 
prepared, performed and filmed some short plays. Some 
Parents/Carers came to enjoy the show at the Callington 
Hall after school last week. The students had done a great 
job, we had a few good laughs and something bad       
happened…………(a joke for the attendees!)  

 Lunch order arrangements 2022 - The survey has closed 
and the Governing Council has considered the results. The 
consensus is that the ‘CallyEats’ lunch heating service we 
offer 3 days a week is enough of a service to families.    
Therefore we will move away from weekly lunch orders on a 
Friday in 2022. This was by no means a reflection of          
dissatisfaction with either service. There may be some     
occasional 'special lunch days', but we will provide            
information about that next year. Friday lunch orders will 
continue as they are for the remainder of the term through 
The General@Cally. 
 
School Magazine – An order form went out this week for 
this year’s magazine. This is a valuable keepsake for all     
students/families. Magazines are $10 and orders close on 
19/11. Year 6/7 students will get a complimentary copy as 
part of their graduation gift. 
 
Milk Bottle regatta – As part of STEM work, our children are 

once again preparing a boat for the Milang Milk Bottle      

regatta. If families can collect any plastic 2&3 litre milk 

bottles (washed), Mr. Ratcliff would be greatly appreciative! 

They can be sent in to school any time from now. 

 
If you would like to discuss any matter regarding your child’s    

education, please send me an email or make an                 

appointment through Sarah/Kate in the school office. 

Kind regards, 
Paul Jude 
Paul.jude460@schools.sa.edu.au 
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Hello from Jeanette! 
(Pastoral Care Worker) 

 
 

   
What a wonderful day at the Callington Show on the weekend and a great effort by 
all those who helped with the food stall.  
Congratulations also to the students who won prizes for their show entries.                
I enjoyed finding them to see who received prizes. 
Back at school we are continuing with Well Being lessons in each class. 
The Reception/Year 1 class has been focussing on taking care of themselves when 
they have BIG feelings by remembering to take deep breaths; tightening and         
relaxing muscles and remembering to relax. 
They met a puppet called Koko Koala who is helping to teach the concepts.  
Our body gives us clues of how we feel. We experience this by a racing heart, 
sweaty palms, a red face, shacking knees or butterflies in our tummies.  
These things give us those clues which then can be a good reminder to “Remember 
to relax”.  
It’s also a good idea to find out the things that help your child to relax.  
Next newsletter I will list some of the things that help children relax.  
 
Until next time, 
Warmly Jeanette 
 

Happy Birthday 
Dates to remember 

 
 
 
 
 

11/11 Remembrance Day 
15/11-19/11 Swimming 

19/11 Assembly Volunteer Recognition 
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Thankyou to all 
our amazing 

helpers 
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